






Whilst the Veterans Enterprise Zone is our preferred option, we could also provide towards the 
Local Plans ‘Community and Built Leisure allocation,’ if an element of commercial development 
were permitted within the Browndown Camp site.


2. Commercial Development 

As per our ‘Call for Sites’ application, a mixed-use employment led scheme would help support 
the development of ‘Community and Built Leisure.’ The scheme would incorporate a mix of 
business, retail and commercial, leisure, community and health. 


Summary 

The Browndown Camp is a brownfield site located on the western edge of Gosport’s urbanised 
area. Its southern boundary borders Browndown South, an extensive area of shingle foreshore 
owned by the MOD and retained for military training purposes. Over 450m of main road frontage 
is afforded to the camp on its eastern and northern boundaries, supporting over 21,000 vehicle 
movements per day. Gosport’s main cycle and pedestrian route runs adjacent to the site. The 
Camp covers 2.94 Hectares (7.26 Acres) and presently provides over 55,000 Sq/ft of built space 
located over 63 buildings. 


The Camp was vacated by the MOD in 2005 and sold off in 2011. The buildings are now 
dilapidated and the site is becoming an eyesore. It suffers from constant vandalism and break-ins, 
with the police being called on a number of occasions. Our proposals for the site would play a 
significant role in the local economy, impacting on employment, regeneration, investment, leisure 
and tourism.


The Community and Built Leisure allocation afforded the Browndown Camp is just not viable on 
its own. It is imperative that the council support our request for a change of designation, to 
support either of the above proposals, within the new Gosport Borough Local Plan 2038. 


The site has been used to house and train military personnel for almost 100 years, what better use 
could there now be than to house and train ex-military personnel, through a Veterans Enterprise 
Zone.


Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information.


Yours sincerely


Adam Warringer

On behalf of Browndown Ltd





